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05. April 2023

Disposal company

Due to the Easter holidays, there will be changes in waste collection. The collection of
residual waste bins, which usually takes place on Fridays, will be postponed from Good
Friday to Holy Saturday. This is announced by the Entsorgungs- und Servicebetrieb Bocholt
(ESB).

During Easter week, all organic bins as well as the yellow bins in areas A to E and paper
bins in areas K to O will be emptied one day later than usual.

The ESB would like to point out that the bins must be at the street by 6 a.m. for emptying.
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